
 

 

 

 

Annual Awards Ceremony 2025 

09/05/25 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It gives us great pleasure to invite you, along with your son/daughter, to our 

annual Awards Ceremony this year.  

Your child has been nominated to receive an award for their hard work and 

commitment in an area which will be announced on the night. The ceremony 

takes place in the school hall on Thursday 15th of May and will commence at 

7:00pm. 

We are delighted to be in a position to ask you to join us in the celebrations 

this year, however due to the high volume of students receiving awards on the 

night, only one parent per student receiving an award can attend. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

_________________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 

 


